
 

Important Safety Notice 
 

Product Recall 
 

Tri Coastal Design Children’s Drink Bottles  

   
 

TK Maxx have identified a quality issue with selected Children’s Drink 

Bottles created by Tri Coastal Design. There are 4 designs of the 

product – robots, dinosaurs and 2 designs with unicorns. 

 

The product was on sale in TK Maxx stores between December 2019 
and March 2020. We have found that in certain circumstances it is 
possible for the rubber nib inside the lid to detach and be swallowed which 
may pose a choking hazard. 
 
The safety of our customers is very important to us and we are taking 
this action as a precaution. 
 

If you purchased the affected product, please stop using it immediately 

and return to any TK Maxx store in the UK or ROI for a full refund. 

 

For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on: 

 

• UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 

• ROI – 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com  
 
 
Ref: SP210008  / Display until: 20 August 2020 


